
Help Make NICU Quilts 
 

The project: Rose Hospital likes to use quilts for babies who are long-term 

patients in the NICU, mostly to cover the incubator and shield the babies’ 
eyes. The quilt may be the main thing parents see while visiting their baby. 

When babies leave Rose, the quilts are sent home with them. Rose’s long-

time quilt volunteer has ended her work and we have been asked to take 

over. 

 

What do we need? The Montview Quilters need some help with this added 

work. We want to set up one extra quilting day, on a yet-to-be-determined 

basis, mostly with our pre-prepared “kits” to sew and try to get as many 
quilt tops finished and “sandwiched” as possible. 

 

What skill levels do we need? If you quilt, wonderful! If you can sew a 

straight line, that works too. If you like to pair fabrics and/or iron, come join 

us!  

 

How are we organizing our “quilt blitz”? If you email us that you are 

interested in helping, we will then send out a sign-up sheet for each date 

we schedule a “quilt blitz.” We will meet in the Reception Room beneath 

the sanctuary.  

 

What should you bring? Bring your lunch. If you want to bring your own 

machine, please do, but we will have machines and all supplies here.  

 

If you are interested, please email us:  

Brooke Durland --  brookesewcreative@gmail.com 

Susan Schneider – Schneider.susan45@gmail.com 
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